
Project Update: September 2016 
 
We planned for our second field visit in mid-September 2016 and headed to Manaslu 
Conservation Area (MCA) on September 18th. This time we had developed colorful posters 
and other materials for educating the public at MCA. We collected a research permit from 
MCA Project office at Gorkha and walked for 3 days to reach Khorlabesi in Uhiya Village 
Development Committee (VDC) of Gorkha District. On the 4th day, as we headed to Tatopani 
area, a huge landslide occurred at 8:30 AM right in front of our eyes killing four people and 
leaving many wounded who were on a trek to Manaslu circuit. Sadly, we had to halt our 
journey due to the landslip caused by continuous rainfall and had to return back as the route 
was closed.  
 

 
Deadly landslip at the border of Kerauja and Uhiya VDC on Northern Gorkha (way to MCA) 
 



 

 
Poster for Paha Conservation 
 
Our further field work is uncertain regarding the effects of trauma, difficult terrain, risky 
topography, bad weather and dangerous route.  
 
However, I gave frog talks after the first field visit in Kathmandu and shared my experience 
with wide range of audience; university students, school students and general public.  
 

 
Talk Program at Resources Himalaya Foundation. Speaker: Biraj Shrestha 
 



 
Talk Program at Taragaon Museum, Boudha. Speaker: Biraj Shrestha 
 


